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Ky. Gives Day Workshop Moving to Virtual Format 
  
ELIZABETHTOWN, KY (March 18, 2020) – In an effort to maintain social distancing but continue the 
important work of local nonprofit organizations, Central Kentucky Community Foundation is moving the 
Ky. Gives Day Kickoff Workshop to a virtual meeting. 
 
Central Kentucky nonprofit organizations interested in Ky. Gives Day, a statewide 24-hour online giving 
event on May 12, are encouraged to participate in the virtual meeting. The meeting is at 1:30 p.m. 
March 23 and participants can register for it at bit.ly/2w8fRXC. 
 
“We know one of the benefits from the Ky Gives Day Workshop is learning from each other,” said CKCF 
President and CEO Davette B. Swiney. “We are working to still incorporate those elements into our 
virtual workshop. Come with ideas, questions, ready to participate and learn.” 
 
Those wishing to register for Ky. Gives Day can do so at kygives.org.  
 
For more information on the virtual meeting or Ky. Gives Day, call Gina Clear at Central Kentucky 
Community Foundation at 270-737-8393 or email her at gclear@ckcf4people.org. 

### 

About Central Kentucky Community Foundation 

Central Kentucky Community Foundation is the philanthropic focal point in the region, serving as a resource, 
leader and catalyst to people who wish to improve life in their community. For more about CKCF, go to 
ckcf4people.org.  
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